

## SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL GIFT HAMPERS

The South West Festival is just weeks away, and one of the most popular parts of the day is our Hamper Stall. It's always a standout feature, thanks to the generosity of our College community.

As we've done in previous years, we're asking each family to donate one reusable shopping bag filled with a range of new items, based on your child's Year Group theme. These bags are used to create colourful and creative hampers that are a real crowd favourite.

Take a look at the photos below from the last Festival. The hampers were beautifully assembled by our Parent Community Network (PCN) volunteers, who also sell them on the day. Some of the larger or more unique hampers may even be included in the Silent Auction, so every contribution helps.

- One bag per family, filled with a small selection of new items
- Items must be new and unopened no second-hand goods
- Return bags by Wednesday 13 August 2025 to your class or PC teacher

A printed flyer with a return slip will be sent home next week.



Each year group in Junior School has been assigned a category of items to cover across multiple gift hampers.

PREP & YEAR 12 - Baby Items & Books

KINDY & YEAR 11 - Jewellery, Hair Accessories, Colouring & Activity Books

YEAR 1 & YEAR 10 - Toys, Educational Items & Craft

YEAR 2 & YEAR 9 - Stationary & Office Supplies

YEAR 3 & YEAR 8 - Sport, Fitness & Pamper Items

YEAR 4 & YEAR 7 - Packaged Food & Pantry Items

YEAR 5 - Toiletries & Household Supplies

YEAR 6 - Games, Homewares & Car Item

Thanks for getting behind the hamper stall once again. It's always encouraging to see how our community comes together every Festival to create something so special.

For more information, please email <a href="mailto:community@thac.nsw.edu.au">community@thac.nsw.edu.au</a>